
BOROUGH OF WILMERDING 
NOTES FROM THE AUG. 9, 2016 WORKSHOP 

 
BOROUGH PROPERTY - MS. S. SMITH: I have applied for a grant for trees.  
 
ENGINEER – D. GILLILAND:  
 

1. Work on Ice Plant Hill is scheduled to start sometime between Sept. 1st and the 15th. We are still 
waiting to hear from Duquesne Light on moving the wires.  

 
2. The quote that we received for replacing the Station Street sidewalks is good until August 23rd.  

 
 MR. J. THOMAS: we are going to have to put that off until next year.  
 

3. The paving projects should begin in three to four weeks.  
 

4. The inlet project should start in two weeks.  
 

5. We received a quote from Allegheny Fence for the replacement of the guide rail at First and Airbrake 
that was damaged by a truck in the amount of $1,860. 
 

6. I will be meeting WPJWA this Thursday at 1 pm at Card and Brown and they are going to mark out 
where they are going to restore the asphalt.  

 
 
MR. J. THOMAS: do you think we should contact the County to put some pressure on Duquesne Light on 
moving their wires on Ice Plant.  
 
MR. D. GILLILAND: it could not hurt.  
 


